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Today i.e. 18 September, 2018 the first quarterly meeting of the IQAS of the college 

for the session 2018-1019 was held under the chairmanship of Prof V.A .Bourai. The 

agenda of the meeting is to apprise the members, of the submission of AQAR within 

time and to discuss various issues related to ongoing session 2018-19.Following 

members were attended the meeting: 

 

 

1. Prof  V. A. Bourai 

2. Shri V.S.Kalura (Alumni Representative )  

3. Dr. I.D.Semwal (Alumni Representative ) 

4. Shri Govind Raturi ( Community  Representative ) 

5. Dr.S.K. Padaliya 

6. Dr. Sandeep Negi  

7. Dr. A.P.Singh 

8. Dr. Anupma Sanny 

9. Dr. M.K.Purohit 

10.   Shri B.S.Bisht  

11.   Shri K.A.S. chauhan 

12.   Shri P. N.Joshi 

13.   Parvind Gupta  (Student Union President) 

14.   Akmal  Ali   ((Student Union Secretary) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Minutes of the Meeting 

 

In the beginning of the meeting, Prof V.A. Bourai introduced the new elected Student 

Union President, Pravind Gupta and Secretary Akmal Ali. Meeting began with the brief 

recapitulation of the main point s of the previous IQAS meeting held on June4-2018 i.e. at the 

end of the session 2017 -2018. 

All members were informed about the submission of DPR of RUSA writhen time. Prof. V.A. 

Bourai informed and acquainted all the members with the challenged encountered in the 

submission of RUSA proposal but achievement lies in the fact that   the fund has been released by 

Government of India. 

 Under RUSA Grant, one seminar hall, 3 smart classrooms and parking facility will be 

constructed. It is envisaged that Library will be enriched. 

 An Admission committee which was proposed in the last IQAS meeting was held before 

admission process that helped a lot in   resolving various issues related to admission such 

as : 

 To get the exact member of INSPIRE  students 

 To attach the ‘Income Certificate’ with the application form so that scholarship process 

can be conducted more smoothly. 

 English Language and Communication papers would be restricted to odd semester 

(though implemented by HNBGU University). 

 

All members were informed that the demand ratio in (B.SC. I & B.A.I) admission was been very high for 

the session 2018-2019. 

 Preparation is going on for the submission of AQAR 2017-2018 within time.  

 To procure the Merit List from HNBGU University for the session 2015, 16 and 17 should be 

arranged short while but Sir expressed his disillusionment over the delay in result due to which 

students are facing problems and their future is at stake. 

 During the course of the meeting Sir emphasized and asked new elected President to motivate 

new students to be the members of INFLIBNET. 

  I.D. Semwal (Alumni Representative) enquired about the facility provided to Ph.D students and 

in response he was informed that they are being provided the requisite facilities.  

 Regarding the ‘compliance register’, Shri V.S. Kalura (Alumni Representative) appreciated the 

efforts of institution. New elected President of S.U was also informed about it, in which they 

(students) can register complains and the solution is worked out within the given time. 

      

Finally, Prof. V.A. Bourai thanked all members of IQAS, especially Dr. I.D. Semwal, Shri V.S. 

Kalura and Shri Govind Raturi for sparing their valuable time for the meeting and for imparting very 

useful inputs for the betterment of the college.  

 

 


